
Newsletter No. 1 

Monday 5th September 2022 
Tel: 01706 344609 

Email: sbm@tonacliffe.lancs.sch.uk 

Website: www.tonacliffe.lancs.sch.uk 

Please remember to visit our website for long term 

dates.  Thank you. 

 

Monday 12th September: Purple class swimming lessons 

begin. 

Monday 12th– Friday 16th September: Year 6 Bikeability 

Week. 

Thursday 15th September: Whitworth High open day for 

Year 6 children. 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

Wednesday 12th October: Parents’ Evening. 

Thursday 13th October: Parents’ Evening. 

Friday 14th October: Individual and sibling school pho-

tos. 

Please ensure you are able to log onto your 

ParentPay account, if you are struggling to log on, 

please come into the school office to get help with 

accessing your account. 

All snacks, toast, Funda clubs, trips and school meals 

must be booked and paid for via ParentPay, there-

fore it is important to ensure your account is work-

ing. 

 

 

 

If you would like to book your child a place 

at Funda for breakfast or after school care, 

please visit the Funda website at: 

www.fundaactive.com 

Alternatively, you can call 01282 525 200. 

 

We are looking for volunteers to come into 

school to listen to readers. For more infor-

mation, please contact the school office, or ask 

your child’s class teacher. 

Mrs Heap and all staff and governors of 

Tonacliffe would like to welcome every-

one back to school following a lovely 

summer break! 



In order to maintain our natural fence around the Reception area of 

the playground, we are asking for donations of any larger tree 

cuttings such as branches to add to it. 

If you have any branches or other larger cuttings to donate to 

school, please bring them to the Blue and Green Class area of the 

field at the back of school.  

Thank you. 




